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Ongoing detour for Route 22 Bordeaux  
   
Effective until May 18, 2017, Route 22 Bordeaux will be on detour due the closure of West Hamilton at Harold 
Prewitt for bridge work.  Listed below is detailed information regarding the direction the buses will be traveling 
while operating on detours.  
   
22 Bordeaux – From downtown (via Young’s Lane/King’s Lane): From Stokers Lane, right on Tucker 
Road, left on King’s Lane and continue on King’s Lane across Clarksville Highway to the regular route. There 
will be no service on Haynes Park Drive or on West Hamilton Avenue during this time.  
   
For more information, please call MTA Customer Care at (615) 862-5950 weekdays from 6:30 a.m. to 6:30 
p.m., Saturdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sundays from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ADA Coordinator: (615) 862-5950 


